
 

CLOSED EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES

August 20, 2013

President Hemant Marathe called the executive session of the West Windsor-Plainsboro
Regional School District Board of Education to order at 7:58 PM in the commons area at
Grover Middle School. The following Board members were present:

Ms. Rachelle Feldman Hurwitz Ms. Michele Kaish Ms. Dana Krug
Ms. Louisa Ho Mr. Richard Kaye Mr. Hemant Marathe

Board Members Fleres, Manikandan, and Xu were absent. Present also were: Dr. David

Aderhold, Superintendent of Schools; Mr. Martin Smith, Assistant Superintendent,
Curriculum é& Instruction; and Mr. Gerard Dalton, Assistant Superintendent, Pupil
Services/Planning.

Purpose: Matters concerning a district student.

1. Student Matter: The Superintendent noted a sensitive student matter.

By motion of Ms. Feldman Hurwitz, seconded by Mr. Kaye,it was the unanimousvote ofall
Board memberspresent to return to public session at 8:15 PM.

Cook
Larry Shanok,Board Secretary


